RldgeM asonic Lodge N 0398 November 2021 : B

From the EAST

Brothers, as we begin to wind down the year and pre-
pare for the holiday season, and all of the added stress
es that go along with it, let us please keep in mind to
be both thankful and grateful of anything and every-
thing that has allowed you and I to be here at this mo-
ment. I myself am personally thankful for this Frater-
nity that has provided me the opportunity of a lifetime.
One which lets me associate with likeminded individ-
vals that are all committed to becoming the best ver-
sion of themselves and helping others to achieve the
same.

Stay safe and see you all next meeting.
Fraternally,

W:. Dave Murray

Worshipful Master

“Let us be grateful to people who
make us happy, they are the charm-
ing gardeners who make our souls
blossom” Marcel Proust

Pagt Masters

R:W:. Robert “SHm™ Owen..., 2020

Wi, Chris Bdney....coev inenerersnn! 2018

Wi Ben Edney*....cceien 2018

R We Robert "Slin” Owen.... 2007

W:, Dennis Suarino........cure.. 2016

Re¥E. Poler A, Carter......un. 2015

Wi Pete Baymondl........ . 2014

RuW:, John “Licky” Loe....... %013

B W Robert “Shw” Owen... 2012

R:W:. Robert “Slim” Owenr....200 1

W Charles “Chuckand » Taylor...2010

R:Wa. John “Lacky” Lee........ 2008

R:W:. John “Lucky” Lee........ 2008

W Henry Oppenhorn, Je.2.,, 2007

R:W:, Jobn “Lucky” Lee........ 2006

W Rohert “Buzz’” Bernard....2005

Wi Charley Rhodes*.............. 2064
Wi Charley Bhodes*.......cuvuees 2003
We. Fames Melntosh.....nn 2002

KW, John “Lucky” Lee........ 2001

1: Wz Robert “Slim?” Owen....2000




From the
WEST

Hello Brothers,

Thanksgiving is just around the corner,
and with your help, and attendance we
can make our lodge strong.

If you need a ride to lodge please let us
know, and we will try to find someone in
your area to pick you up. Also THINK
about the leadership for next year. Elec-
tions are just around the corner, so we
need your presence at the lodge to be
counted.

Our prayers go out to our brother and |
their families who have been affected by
Covid, and are still not well enough

to get around. Looking forward to see-

ing you at our November meeting.

W:. Richard R. Whitford

Senior Warden




From the South

Brothers All, _
We look forward to seeing some of our
traveling Brothers return this winter, and
hope to have a few of your friendly faces at
our next stated communication November
8th. Coffee and doughnuts prior to
meeting at 10:00 a.m., and lunch will be
available immediately afterwards.

LAP day this month will be at Angelo's Piz-
zeria in Inverness, November 23rd, 11:30

d.m.,

Let us all be vigilant in these rapidly chang-
ing times, and remember each other and
all in our daily prayers.

Fraternaily,
RH Peter A. Carter, JW

2021 TB Boosters
Fred Basehore
Buzz Bernard
Peter Carter
Ray Devaul

Tom Kellogg
Hank Mcinturff
Dave Murray Jr.
Slim Owen

Pete Raymond
John Ross

Jesse Renfroe Jr.

Richard Whitford
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